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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Flower Power – An Art Workshop for Parents 

Feel like unleashing your creative juices? 

Come along to our workshop on 11th May (1:45 pm - 3:00 pm) to 

experience an art lesson – Upton style! 

Become familiar with acronyms such as LO, SC, TTYP, GPQ, BOF, PA, & 

SA!! 

As the workshop will involve creating ‘masterpieces’, we will need to know numbers to prepare materials. 

Please return the form below by Monday 8th May 2017 if you wish to attend.  

If numbers are too high, we will arrange another workshop in Term 6 but will of course let you know which 

workshop you are booked into (via text). 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Creative Cats Team: 

Mrs L Walton 

Miss C Hayes 

Miss A Rees-Boughton 

Miss L Watmough 

Mrs A Laffey 
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Upton Junior, Broadstairs 

Flower Power Workshop 11th May 2017 

I am able to attend the workshop on 11th May 2017 

Signed………………………………………………………………………….. 

Print name……………………………………………………………Pupil name………………………………………………………..Class……………….. 

 

  


